
 

 

Circular 

Ref no. SG/CIR/2024-25/133      October 14, 2024 

Subject: Declaration of Holiday on account of Panchayat Elections.  

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that due to Panchayat Elections, Punjab Government has 

declared holiday tomorrow i.e Tuesday 15, 2024. 

 

So, the school will also remain closed tomorrow. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

SANDEEPNI GURUKUL 
 


